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Should Employers Provide Pandemic-Related 
Leave Though FFCRA Tax Credit 
Has Expired?
Society for Human Resource Management
12.03.2021 
 

McCarter partner Hugh Murray comments to Society for Human 
Resource Management regarding the end of the Families First 
Coronavirus Response Act federal tax credit and how the COVID-
19 pandemic may cause employers to rethink the policies that 
more generally apply to employee illness.
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